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ASX/MEDIA RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
5 February 2021 

REVISED CROWN PERTH OPERATING CONDITIONS – UPDATE 

MELBOURNE: Crown Resorts Limited (ASX: CWN) (Crown) refers to its announcement of 1 February 
2021 and, following a statement issued by the Western Australian Government, announced today the 
following changes to Crown Perth’s business operations: 
 

• the casino and Crown Theatre will remain closed until 14 February 2021; and 

• hotel, food & beverage (other than on the casino floor), banqueting and conference facilities will re-
commence operations from 6 February 2021 in accordance with temporary restrictions imposed by the 
Western Australian Government, including: 
o a prescribed maximum density of one person per four square metres up to a maximum of 150 

persons per venue; 
o mandatory wearing of face masks unless eating or drinking; and 
o enhanced hygiene protocols. 

 
Crown Perth will continue to work closely with the relevant authorities in Western Australia and will respond 
to measures taken by the Western Australian Government in relation to COVID-19. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Disclosure Committee. 
 
Investor and Analyst Enquiries – Matthew Young, Investor Relations, 03 9292 8848. 
 
COPIES OF RELEASES 
 
Copies of previous media and ASX announcements issued by Crown are available at Crown's website at 
www.crownresorts.com.au 
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